BOSTON HARBOR

May 11, 2017

Mr. Brian P. Bishop

Commissioner

Somerville Office of Military Affairs and Veteran’s Services
50 Evergreen Avenue

Somerville, MA 02145

Dear Brian,

It was a pleasure to meet you and discuss the first Memorial on the Mystic
Fireworks scheduled on May 29, 2017 in Somerville.

Wynn Boston Harbor is pleased to support the celebration with a donation of $10,000.
We appreciate the dedication and support your organization provides to veterans in the
area and are excited to see your passion reflected on stage.

Your energy is contagious and we look forward to working together to create a vibrant
Memorial Day tradition in the lower mystic region.
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John Técco

Dife/g;for of Community Relations
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WYNN BOSTON HARBOR
101 STATION LANDING, SUITE 2200/MEDFORD, MA 02155
#857-770-7000



